
 

Grand Junction, Colorado, June 22, 1920. 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened in 
regular session at four o'clock p.m., in the City Hall, with 
Mayor Cherrington in the chair. 
 
Upon call of roll, the following Commissioners responded as 
present: Cherrington, Garber, Whittaker, Blackstone, Holmburg. 
 
City Attorney Tupper was present. 
 
The minutes of the regular meeting of June 15 were read and 
approved. 
 

Mr. Anderson, superintendent of the Grand Junction Electric, Gas 
& Manufacturing Co., appeared before the Council and explained 
why repairs and replacement of globes and accessories pertaining 
to street side lighting on Main street had not been made, stating 
that the company had so far been unable to obtain the globes, but 
that every effort was being made to replace globes as soon as 
possible. 
 
The monthly report of the City Weigher having been examined and 
approved by the Mayor, the same was accepted and ordered placed 
on file. 
 
The committee on band concerts reported that from $200 to $250 
was available in the Contingent fund for Sunday evening concerts, 

provided a special city election is not called this year. 
 
On motion of Commissioner Whittaker, seconded by Commissioner 
Blackstone, the Council adjourned. 
 
/s/ Charles K. Holmburg 
City Clerk. 
 


